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4. Maureen Parker Commemorations

Moare thought would be given to this matter
5. Back Lane request for 20MPH speed limit
FH would write to request this

Public Session - The Parish Council will, time permitting, adjourn the council
meeting for a short time to allow for public comment and questions:

- The Parish Council was asked if it could request a 40 MPH speed Iimit to Stamford
Bridge, so FH would write to highways

- Potholes ware an Issue within the parish, so FH would write to NYCC to report them

- an overgrown bush was biocking the pavement along Back Lane, so Clirs would identify
the owners, then FH would write asking them to cut it back

To discuss new planning applications received:

None

To report planning decisions by City of York Council:
71 14/01291/0UT Land to the North of The Lane Retfused

To discuss matters raised by Parish Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer:
1 Bookkeeping records to date
There was no repert, as there hadn’t been any transactions since the year end
2 Internal Control Chack(s)
This was deferred until the next meeting
3. Matters raised by/with Yorkshire Local Councils Association

3.1 Recording at Meetings Policy

This was unanimously approved

3.2 Transparency Code

The content of the advice notes was noted
4 To approve the following payments:

1. F Hill Clerks Salary

2, YLCA Subscription

3. YLCA Vacancy Advert
All payments were unanimously approved
- The Parish Clerk had circulated by email the White Rose Update (27Apr15)
- The Pansh Council unanimously agreed that the User Name/Password could be
circulated, to enable Clirs to Log in to the Members Section of the YLCA website
- The Parish Council had seen the Induction File Dividers, but felt they were too expensive.
- The Parish Council unanimously accepted the Provision of Services Agreement
- The Parish Clerk as recently received advise on Work Place Pensions as follows - "YLCA
is aware of the additional workload and expectations of all parish councils under the
Pansions Act 2008 We are, and have been for some time, llaising with a pension advice
company based in Leeds to discuss the formation of an affinity scheme fo which all
parishes could join rather than individual councils securing their own provisions through
one of the new providers. A draft paper explaining the proposed scheme was considered
by the YLCA Joint Executive Board in January and it ralsed a number of additional
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